
 

Integration of Services between Clairwood and 
Wentworth Hospitals 
 
Members are informed that a meeting was convened on 5 June 2020 at the eThekwini District Offices 
of the KZN Department of Health to discuss members concerns about the transfer of nursing 
personnel from Clairwood Hospital to Wentworth Hospital. This is due to the integration of services 
between these two hospitals. 
 
Members are advised that Management conceded that the previous process of identifying nursing 
personnel for transfer was flawed. It was therefore resolved that only nursing personnel from 
Clairwood Hospital who volunteered will be transferred. Identified Nurses have three days within 
which to decide and inform the Human Resource component accordingly. 
Newly appointed Professional Nurses at Wentworth Hospital will be retained at the Hospital and 
additional surplus Professional Nurses from other hospitals will be transferred to sustain services at 
Wentworth Hospital. 
 
Members will be kept informed of any new developments 
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